
February 6th, 2022 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
We do not support the extension of the 
Governor’s Emergency Powers.  We 
support the expiration of the Governor’s 
Emergency Powers as planned on February 
15th, 2022. 
 
We also object strongly to the codification 
of EO 9-1, which allows the CT State 
Department of Education to require masks in 
school, and EO 13 which enables DPH to 
impose mask mandates at their discretion.  
Again, we strongly object to the 
codification of EO  9-1 and EO 13. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Susan and Brian Condon 
16 Stillman Lane 
Greenwich, CT 06831 
972-489-7564 (cell) 


